
 

 

 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Overview: 

• This Project is required to upgrade the water 

network in Stonehaven to continue to provide 

high quality drinking water to our customers. 

• Work is planned to start approximately Mid-

November 2018 

• Overall, the entire programme of work for this 

project is expected to take approximately 5-6 

months. 

• Due to the rolling nature of the programme, we 

will notify affected customers prior to works 

commencing in any particular street. 

• This project will see an investment of just under 

£1m in the local water infrastructure 

• Our Alliance Partners Caledonia Water 

Alliance (CWA) will be carrying out this work 
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What our work involves: 

 

  Majority of work will be Water Mains Lining with 

some sections of Open Cut mains replacement. 

 Mains lining involves excavating at strategic 

points along the route of the water main to 

access the main and spraying the internal 

surface of the pipe with a lining material. 

 These works will be followed by a programme 

of mains flushing – Flushing works will be 

carried out at night and have minimal disruption 

 There will be general construction noise and 

traffic in the area throughout the work.  We will 

do all we can to keep this to minimum. 
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How our work will affect you: 

• Work will involve some disruption to the water 

supply - all customers affected by any planned 

interruption to supply will receive notice 

beforehand 

• You may be asked to boil water for a time 

following a planned interruption.  Please follow 

all information given. 

• There will be localised traffic management 

throughout the works which may include 

temporary traffic lights and lane/road closures. 

• Local access will be maintained.  Should there 

be any time where this is restricted our 

contractors will liaise with you.  Pedestrian 

Access will be maintained at all times. 

• Works to take place Monday – Saturday (traffic 

management will remain in place out with 

working times) – exact working hours to be 

agreed with Aberdeenshire Council 
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